June 1, 2017
Dear Crusaders, 
A big thank you to Mimi and  Jamie Rockwell for providing lunches and breakfast to our students this year.  Tomorrow will be the last breakfast and lunch for the year.  We do warm up left overs, so please feel free to send in last night’s dinner for lunch.  
The last After school program will be next Friday, June 9.  All bills should be paid so that we can close our books for the year. Thank you.
Reenrollment help on Ren Web is being offered by Cindy and Mr. T.  If you have not registered your child, please do so.  We are anticipating 76 students next year with some full classes, so please let us know how we can help.  We are graduating a large class of 15, so we are trying to replace them with new students.  
 If you know of any Prek or K student or family interested, we still have plenty of openings there.  Prek is subsidized as a daycare, and the $30 /day fee is a tax deduction.  Remember for every new family you recruit,  you save 10% from your tuition as a thank you.  
FACTS tuition payments begin in August.  We will be sending out acceptance letters next week.  
Please consider recycling your uniforms with us.  We accept uniforms and place them in the lobby late July for picking through.   Come in to say hi and fill your bags.  

Annual dinner tickets sales are going well.  If you have not communicated with the office about the tickets that were mailed to you, please call us with the status so that we can anticipate the sale.  Thank you.  

The year is almost over, however the rules are still being enforced and expected.  Please support your child with simple reminders, such as wearing uniforms properly, including switching to clean indoor shoes to help us keep the school clean, removing your hats indoors, no nail polish or makeup, matching socks in red,  white or blue and getting homework accomplished.  

Grades Prek- 2, 5-8 will be taking a bus trip to Newport on  Monday.  Please bring a cold lunch, sunscreen, water and dress down bottoms, such as jeans or shorts.  There are tennis and basketball courts, a playground and large field.  We will play at Prouty Beach, but we will NOT be SWIMMING.  Mr Anthony Pomerleau is paying for the boat ride on the Northern Star, however we need to pay for the bus.  $2 per person.   

[bookmark: _GoBack]Graduation is June 10 , immediately following the 6:00PM mass at Saint Paul’s.  All are welcome.  
